
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

3C News – April  

 
Important Dates 

Here are some important dates to remember in April: 

 April 1- Midterm for 4th Quarter 

 April 6 – Midterms sent home 

 April 12-13 – Hands on Science Museum Lyceum 

 April 14 – Spring Parties (Party in a Bag) 

 April 15 – No School/Good Friday 

 April 18 – No School/Spring Break 

 

 

 

IAR Testing 

Your student will be taking the IAR tests April 4 – 

April 8.  This can be a very stressful week for 

students.  Please just remind them that they have 

been working hard, and they are prepared.  Encourage 

them to relax and try their best.  It is very hard to 

concentrate and do your best when you are hungry.  So 

please encourage your child to eat a hearty breakfast.  

Lastly, it is very important that your student is in 

attendance on the days of testing.  Please try not to 

schedule appointments during this week. 

 

 

 

 

  

What’s Happening in 3C! 

Wow!  Our year together is almost over.  I 

can’t believe it.  We are all getting excited 

about the warmer weather.  Please remind your 

child that they have to continue to work hard 

because we have a lot to cover before the end 

of the year.  They also need to be continuing to 

read AR nightly. 

Next, we will be studying countries in Social 

Studies.  Your student will be learning so many 

neat things as we “travel” to other countries 

In Math, we will continue our chapter on 

perimeter and area, followed by our chapter on 

time and measurement.  The students are 

working so hard!   

In Reading, we will be ending our year with 

one of my all-time favorite books, Charlotte’s 

Web.  I hope the students enjoy it as much as I 

do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 
 

Harry Potter Day 

In the past, for a special award, Mrs. Carder and 

our paraprofessionals had put together a very 

special Survivor Day.  Students compete for 

several weeks in a number of challenges both 

academically and physically.  This year, we are 

planning to still have competition, but we are 

changing our theme to Harry Potter.  Encourage 

your student to be a great teammate. It is 

important to work hard and encourage your team.  

One of our past challenges was to collect box 

tops.  Please start saving those now, just in case 

our team needs them! 

 

 


